
Interested Bidders: 

 

Due to the COVID-19 virus, all Harford County Public Schools and offices are closed until 

further notice. 

 

To pick up plans and specifications for the Hickory Elementary School Comprehensive Roof 

Replacement, please contact Chuck Grebe, 410-688-5927 or Chuck.Grebe@hcps.org 


